
        Sustainability at the heart of a living, working, active landscape valued by everyone. 
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25 April 2024  

  Office of the Permanent Secretary 

First Floor, Clare House 

303 Airport Road West 

Sydenham Intake 

Belfast BT3 9ED 

Telephone: 028 9052 4608 

Email: perm.sec@daera-ni.gov.uk 

 

   

Dear Sara  

‘RETHINKING OUR RESOURCES: MEASURES FOR CLIMATE ACTION AND A 
CIRCULAR ECONOMY IN NI CONSULTATION 
 
Thank you for your letter of 19 April 2024 asking for an extension to the closing date for 
responses to our consultation on Rethinking Our Resources: Measures for Climate Action 
and a Circular Economy in NI. 
 
I have already communicated to all council chief executives the news that Minister Muir 
has already agreed to extend the closing date for responses to the consultation until 5pm 
on 27 June 2024.  It will unfortunately not be possible to grant a further extension but I do 
hope that this extra period of time will be helpful for your council.    
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

KATRINA GODFREY 


